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14th June 2021

Dear Parents / Carers,

As you know, Sports Day was due to be held on the 24
th

June. We were very hopeful at the beginning

of this term that restrictions would ease and it would be possible to host our traditional summer

Sports Day event; however, due to the uncertainty over the full lifting of restrictions this is not

possible. Although this will no longer be a spectator event we will still be holding a fun day for the

children regardless of Covid.

Instead of the traditional Richard Crosse Sports Day, we will be holding an Olympics Day, for all

children to take part in.  This will consist of four sessions:-

Art/History of the Olympics

Track Events

Field Events

Games Session

Following a very busy day of activities there will be strawberries and cream on offer for a £1.00

donation.  All monies raised will go towards supporting the school.

We thank you for your support and understanding, and with regards to Olympics Day, we will ensure

that the children have a wonderful time.

Best wishes,

Ms E Bowring

Headteacher
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Our Christian Vision: Philippians 4:13: ‘I can do everything through Him who gives me strength’
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